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Comment Letter [-173

Chelsea Ringenback

From: Weronica Guzman <wguzmandow@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 3:13 PM

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: NEWLAMD SIERRA PROJECT

Ashley and Marl,

1 am a resident of Deer Springs Oaks Mobile home park. A senior community
that is located directly in front of the proposed project.

I am very concerned that our quality of life is in trouble. If approved this new
project will increase the number of cars that use Deer Springs Rd.

1 strongly oppose this project for the following reasons:

*1t will create more noise, traffic and pollution

*Tt will disrupt our peace and quiet

*1t will destroy wildlife habitats

*Planned blasting will create vibrations, shaking, noise and dust

Has someone taken a look at this construction proposal and has a study been done on what
will happen to the existing residents quality of life?

Please protect our community. We have worked so hard and now that we're retired we
deserve peace, quiet and no additional pollution.

Thank you
Veronica Guzman-Dow
1299 Deer Springs Rd, Spc #2

San Marcos, CA 92069
(760)504-5114
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